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Friday 10th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are delighted to once again be able to take the whole school community to the theatre at Christmas. This 

year, due to the costs of visiting Storyhouse and the large sums that FoWS kindly contributed previously, we 

have sourced an equally as fabulous experience for a lower cost. This year, we will be going to Theatre Porto in 

Ellesmere Port to watch their production of Little Red, a take on the classic fairytale. More details about the 

performance can be found here: https://theatreporto.org/little-red-live/  

The visit will take place on Friday 15th December 2023. We will be watching the afternoon performance 

which begins at 1:30pm. We aim to be back at school for the end of the school day, although traffic may cause 

us to be 10-15 minutes late. Please be prepared to wait at pick-up time on this day, as we won’t know the 

situation in advance. On the day, please send your child in with a small rucksack containing a drink (no fizzy 

drinks please) and a small snack / treat to eat during the interval.  

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15 per child. The rest of the cost is being subsidised from money 

raised by FoWS. Whilst this amount is voluntary, there is the possibility that the visit may not be able to run if 

we do not receive the monies to cover the visit costs. Please see ParentPay for details and if you have any 

queries or questions regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to speak to me.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss L. Keegan 
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